
 

Hartest Church of England Primary School 

Weekly Update – Friday 3rd November 2023 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Dates for Week commencing 6th November  

 

Monday 6th 
October 

Clarinet tuition with Mr Rowe 
3.15pm Board Games Club 

Tuesday 7th 
October 

Mr Potter in for Music Lessons 
Open the Book Assembly 
3.15pm Band Academy 

Wednesday 8th 
October 

3:15pm Wacky Wii Wednesday - The 
Nest 

Thursday 9th 
October 

Multi-Sports Club with Prestige Sport 
 

Friday 10th 
October 

Remembrance Day Service 
Squirrels Forest School 
3:15pm Film Friday – The Nest 

 
Upcoming Dates: 
 
11th November: FOHS Quiz Night at The Institute. 
17th November: Children in Need – Information to follow. 
21st November: Open the Book Assembly. 
22nd November: Flu Vaccinations. 
29th November: FOHS meeting. 
30th November: Protecting Our Planet Day. 
4th December: Rev Mary Collective Worship. 
5th December: Open the Book Assembly. 
7th December: Governor Meeting. 
12th December:  

• Pantomime to the Theatre Royal. 

• Worship Council Assembly. 

• Mr Potters last session before Christmas.  
13th December: Squirrels Class – Greek Day. 
13th December: Hedgehog Class Nativity – More info to follow. 
14th December: Hedgehog Class Nativity – More info to follow. 
15th December: Kestrels Forest School. 
18th December: Christmas Jumper Day. 
20th December: Christmas Service & last day of term. 
 
 
 
 

Weekly Attendance 
to 3/11/23 

Hedgehog 
Class 96%  

Squirrel 
Class 94%  

Kestrel  
Class 95%  

 

If your child is ill, please ring the school and 

leave a message.  Thank you. 

Certificate Winners 
Hedgehog Class 

Reading Award (21 days): Jemima, 

Archie, Penny, James G, Isla 

School Rules: Liliana 

Achievement Award: James G, Joel, 

Jemima. 

House Point (30): James L. James G. 

Penny 

Perseverance: Jemima 
 

Squirrel Class  

Pupil of the Week: Freddie 

Reading Award (21 days): Tabi, Hattie 

School Rules: Isaac 

Achievement Award: Hatty 
 

Kestrel Class  

Pupil of the Wee: Harry 

Reading Award (21 days): Sylvia, Alice. 

School Rules: Matilda 
 

Happy Birthday to: Hatty 

 

Well Done Everyone! 

 

 

                          

 

 

Our Christian Value for this term is Hope. 



  

 

Mrs Woolmer 

 

I hope that you have had an enjoyable half term. 
 
The next half term is always a busy one with the run up to Christmas with Remembrance, Children in Need, the 
visit to the Pantomime, Nativity and the Carol Service. 
 
This half term will also see the launch of our Accelerated Reader Programme throughout the school. Having seen 
the impact that this has had on children’s comprehension skills in two other school, I am extremely grateful to the 
Friends of Hartest for agreeing to fund this for our children. 
 
Unfortunately, we will be missing Mrs Colville for the rest of November. I am sure you will join me in sending her 
our best wishes.  
I am extremely grateful to Mrs Russell for agreeing to cover Kestrels full time to ensure continuity for our children 
during this time. 
 
I will continue to be in Long Melford and Hartest each day. I can be contacted through the school offices. 
Long Melford: 01787 379929 or email headteacher@longmelfordprimaryschool.co.uk  
     

 

Poppy Appeal 2023 

We will be holding our Poppy Stall for children to purchase an item/donate towards the Royal British Legion, in 

morning break each day over the next week.  

The below items are available with their suggested donation:  

• Zip Pull 50p 

• Reflector Poppy 50p 

• Silicon Wristband £1.00 

• Snap Band £1.50 

• Original Poppy £1.00 

Children are invited to come to school with a small amount of change to enjoy making their choices. 
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The Nest Bookings 

 

If your child is booked into Breakfast Club please may you ensure your child arrives no later than 8:10am if 

they are going to be eating breakfast with us. Our staff members need to be on playground duty for 8:30am 

and we would hate to rush the children. 

 

If you require a booking for The Nest for before or after school, please can you send it in an email to 

admin@hartest.suffolk.sch.uk at least 24 hours in advance (same for cancelling), rather than verbally telling 

an adult at the gate/door. Thank you for your understanding. 

 

Remembrance Day Service 

On Friday 10th the children will walk down to the War Memorial at 10:30am where they will lay a 

Remembrance wreath, sing a song, say prays, read out the Role of Honor, 2-minute silence and the 

Last Post. 

Please can you make sure your child brings a coat, hat and gloves to school. 
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